The Professional Veterans Advocates of North Dakota announces a new website.  The URL is http://www.pvand.net

[bookmark: _GoBack]This group of skilled veterans advocates represent the majority of North Dakota’s veterans with the US Department of Veterans Affairs.  Most of them are also active in the Disabled American Veterans.  Check out the site to learn more.

The site is listed in the links section of the department web page.  
